Redacted

From:

Sent: 3/13/2014 2:39:25 PM

To: ‘efr@cpuc.ca.gov' (efr@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: '"hef@cpuc.ca.gov' (hetf@cpuc.ca.gov); 'ska@cpuc.ca.gov' (ska@cpuc.ca.gov);
'dweisz@marinenergy.com' (dweisz@marinenergy.com);
'bmenten@marinenergy.com'’ (bmenten@marinenergy.com);‘ Redacted ‘

|Redacted Berman, Janice S
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JSBa)
Bec:

Subject: PG&E's Notification of EE Compliance for MCE's Program Cost

SENT ON BEHALF OF BRIAN K. CHERRY, VP REGULATORY RELATIONS

Attached is a letter regarding PG&E Compliance with Commission Decision (D.) 14-01-

033. If you have additional questions, please contact/Redacted | at [Redacted \
or|Redacted

Redacted

Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry

VP, Regulatory Relations

Redacted
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